
 

 
 
 

 

FACE TO FACE PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP 
 
 

So that we can incorporate your views into the planning of our services we would like to invite 
you to join our Patient Participation Group (PPG). 
 
The only requirements are: 
 

• You are a registered patient of Billesdon Surgery 

• You are able to give some time to attend two meetings per year 
 
Please complete your contact details below and hand your form into reception.  
 
(Please complete all details in CAPITAL letters) 
 
Name  Home Telephone No. 

  
 
Address  Mobile Telephone No. 

  

  Postcode 

  
 
Email 

 
 

 
 
 


